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Mr. Charles Kris

City of New York

Dept. of Ports and Terminals
Battery Maritime Building
New York, New York 10004

Dear Mr. Kris:

This is to advise you that the Department of Environmental
Conservation will be shipping one Moon Tree Seedling for planting
at the Fulton Ferry site in Brooklyn during the week of June 14, 1976.
We would appreciate exact shipping directions to insure its safe
arrival.

The seedling, an American Sycamore, will be the only "Moon Tree®
planted in the downstate regionm of New York State.

We appreciate the City of New York's interest in the "Moon Seedlings"
and its efforts to obtain and maintain two historically significant
moments in our Nation's history.

Very truly yours,

J. 0. Preston, Director
Division of Lands and Forests
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cc: J.0, Preston
R.E. Davis ¢




